
Weekly Newsletter 

 Monday 10th December 2018 

 

 The School Christmas Carol Service will be on Friday 14th December at 6.00pm in St 

Mary’s Church, Dunboe. After the Service everyone is invited back to the School for 

The Christmas Jolly, which begins at 7.00pm. Come along to meet Father Christmas 

and support this wonderful event. More details will follow soon. 

 Can any parents who have yet to pay Insurance money for Stay & Play please do so 

as soon as possible? 

 The School Christmas Dinner will be on Wednesday 12th December. Children may 

wear Christmas jumpers on this day. (Other uniform should be worn) 

 The PFTA will be decorating the school from 6pm on Thursday 13th December. If you 

could help to set up this event could you please contact Mrs McIlvar or Mrs 

McGinley? 

Date Event Year Group Time 
 

 

10th 
December 

 Swimming Lessons at RVLC 
(last lesson) 

 Practice for Carol Service   
 

P4-P7 
 

Whole School 
 
 

 

Afternoon 
 

Morning 
Morning 

 

 
11th December 

 Spanish  

 Multi Sports Club 
(last session) 

 

Whole School 
P3-P7 

 

Afternoon 
Afternoon 

 

 
12th December 

 Knitting Club 

 Fitness ABC Club 

 Carol Service Practice (in 
Chapel) 

 Christmas Dinner (children can 
wear Christmas jumpers) 
 

P4-7 
Adults 

Whole School 
 

Whole School 

Afternoon 
Evening 

9.30-12am 
 

Afternoon 
 

 
13th December 

 Traditional Music Lessons with 
Mr Glasgow 

 PFTA decorating school (all 
help appreciated) 

P4-7 

 
 
 

Afternoon 
 

6pm 

 
  

14th December  Yoga  

 Christmas Nativity in St Mary’s, 
Dunboe, 6pm 

 Christmas Jolly 

P1-3 
 

Afternoon 
Morning 

Afternoon 
 



 There are still some free slots to fill on Wednesday 19th December at the TESCO Bag 

back. Please speak to Mrs McGinley or Mrs McIlvar if you could spare an hour to 

help out at this event. 

 The Christmas Holidays will begin on Friday 21st December at 11.30am 

 The Consultation Response Letters were sent home last week. Could you try and 

have the responses back to school on or by Monday 17th December 

 We need items for the Christmas Jolly. Could everyone please donate some boxes 

and bottles for next Friday night? We also require Christmas Lights and decorations. 

If you can spare some decorations could you please send them to school (labelled) 

before Thursday? 

 There are still a few spaces left in the 100 square draw. Let a member of staff know 

if you would like to but a few squares. 

 The Eco Council would like to reduce the amount of paper used. The school 

newsletter is posted on the school website every week. If you would be happy to 

view the newsletter this way or sent the newsletter by email, could you please 

complete and return the reply slip below? 

 I want to say a huge Thank you to those who came to the Castlerock Christmas Tree 

Light Switch On. The weather and road conditions were horrendous but a good 

number of you came to support the event. Thank you 

 Thank you to those who came to the Articlave light Switch on. Again this was a 

lovely event and we thank all at First Dunboe for their hospitality. 

 I wanted to let you know how wonderful the boys and girls were last Thursday when 

we were singing in Sainsbury’s. The singing and behaviour was exemplary. Many 

shoppers commented how wonderful the children sang and played the Tin 

Whistles. Thank you to those parents and friends who came to support us. Thank 

you!  

 The boys and girls of Primary 2 and 3 are due to be on Q Radio next week-  17th 

December. The children will talk in the, “Little Kidders!” slot which is on Q Radio 

around half eight. Listen in and see if you can guess the name of the items described 

by the children.  

  

 

 

I would be happy to view the weekly newsletters on the school website and not receive a 

paper copy of the school newsletter. 

 

Name:  ________________________________________________________________ 

Date:    _________________________________________________________________ 

 


